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IRO Issues Paper: Practical issues arising from the operation of section 
59A Workers Compensation Act 1987 
 

The Independent Review Office Issues Paper: Practical issues arising from the operation of 
section 59A Workers Compensation Act 1987 has been released.  

IRO commenced an Inquiry into some of the practical issues arising from the operation of 
section 59A of the Workers Compensation Act 1987. The issues identified are now being 
considered as part of SIRA’s public consultation on the McDougall Review 
recommendations.  

A PDF version of the Issues Paper can be viewed here 
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